
Florida Keys Elks 1872 

 
 

We have had to make some last minute schedule changes. 

 

The fish fry for March has been moved from the 24th to the 31st. 

 

The Casino Night on the 25th has been postponed. 

 

We have a Seafood Extravaganza now scheduled for the 25th 

 

For more information and an updated calendar, please see our website   

floridakeyselks.com or our Facebook page  

 

https://floridakeyselks.com/
https://floridakeyselks.com/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089182300052

